Daily Announcements
Monday, June 10th

[bookmark: _GoBack]The 6th-grade teachers would like to congratulate the final students of the month for this year. 
The Polar Bears: Braeden Wherry, Yuri Melnyk, Micah Waters, Camryn McGeehan, Clara Deemer, Lily Robinson, Brooke Parker, and Annie Walker
The Beluga Whales: Nate Tucker, Blaise Foster, Emma McDermott, and Cyanni Gonzales
The Sea Lions: Christian Ciarlante, John Tonetti, Leah Moore, and Hannah Nagle
Congrats to all the Students of the Month this year for their outstanding effort.
Please listen carefully, students in the following classes are to report to the auditorium for classes today: Ms. Viola's PE Classes, Ms. Schmidt's PE classes, Mr. Grabias' PE Classes, Mr. Mig's PE Classes, Mr. Brock's Health Classes, Mr. Huth's Science Classes
7th-grade girls' lacrosse, if you have not returned your uniform yet, you NEED to return it to Ms. Harris's room- 238 as soon as possible! There are several uniforms still missing!
It's that time of year again, HMS! As you clean out your lockers, please set aside gently used binders, folders, pencils - whatever supplies you have that others may be able to use next year. Your teachers know where we are storing the supplies, so ask your homeroom teacher where you should take yours. A big thank you to all who donate and assist with this process. What a great way to kick off the summer, by helping others! HMS rocks!
There's one last concert this year! The HMS Percussion Ensemble will perform in the auditorium at 2:45 PM tomorrow (Tuesday). Come for some great music and stay for the free food afterward!
If you pre-ordered a yearbook you will receive your yearbook in homeroom tomorrow (Tuesday). If you did not pre-order, you can still purchase a yearbook while supplies last. Yearbooks are $35 and we can only accept cash. Yearbooks will be sold before and after school on the first floor connecting corridor. Only 8th graders will be able to purchase yearbooks tomorrow (Tuesday), 7th and 8th-grade students will be able to purchase yearbooks on Wednesday, all grades will be able to purchase yearbooks on Thursday.
This Wednesday night is the Actor's Workshop end of the year extravaganza! Come celebrate the end of the school year with some laughs featuring some of the school's funniest students and some others that just wanted a new t-shirt. The Show is at 7 pm and tickets are only $3. Come on out - no homework due Thursday! No excuses!
Was your artwork featured in the art show? Today is the last day to retrieve your artwork before Oscar the Grouch uses it to decorate his trash can home. Stop by the 7th-grade art room at your lunch or after school today!
Just a reminder: students or staff should never open an outside door for anyone, even a friend. For your safety, everyone needs to enter through the main office by the circle parking lot and check in with the secretary.

